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Club Membership Meeting Updates from the 1/4/2024 Meeting 

Hello all, Happy New Year! 
 
Secretary’s Report: Will be posted on the website under the Member’s page. 
Treasurer’s Report: Was read and approved at the meeting. There are copies of each available at the 
club. 
 
Committees  
Wednesday Skeet: doing well 
Sunday Skeet: doing well. Had good turnouts at the holiday shoots 
Trap: rounds were down in December 

Sporting Clays: doing very well, shooters having fun 
5-Stand: Roger/John/Rocky: improving 
Conservation:  no update 
Grounds: NA 
Pond: NA 

Communication: NA 
Bike Trail/Gravel Area/ Ball Fields: NA 

 
Memberships 
Full members: 1 
Probationary members: 2 
New member applications: 2 
 
Conservation Note: a pair of Bald Eagles flew over us while shooting Skeet on New Year’s Eve. They were 
only about 35-40 feet above us. They have a nest on the property now we were told. What a gift! 
 
Holiday Shoots: The holiday shoots had great turnouts and food! New faces, youth and ladies too. 
 
Anniversary Hats: Sold 93, still have some left if anyone is interested. 

Pistol House: Sean McClen has offered to help Josie on the pistol house. Thanks Sean! 

New News 

Raised Flower Beds: The paver walls were finished at the Christmas Eve shoot. 

Survey Results: A survey was sent out 12/16 for opinions on Trap vs 5-Stand in January and February. 

Since it’s colder then, would they rather shoot Trap or 5-Stand? The survey was tied 18/18 of 36 votes. 

Twenty-five of those surveyed would like to see a firepit at trap/5-stand. 



Bylaws Update: We finished up the last review. Next, I’ll send out: 1) a notification letter to you. 2) the 

original copy, 3) revised copy with the markup changes in a different color, 4) revised copy without 

markup as it will be when finished. Then, we will talk about it at the next meeting and vote on it. The 

Bylaws info will be sent in a separate email. 

Goals and Objectives: 2023 results and 2024 Goals are attached to this email. 

An Annual Report: 2023 – A Look Back (events/accomplishments) is also attached to this email. 

Stone Sign: Bryan came up in December and removed the old concrete and poured the new concrete for 

the sign, he moved the pedestal to the concrete after shaving them down to level them. On January 5th, 

he placed the sign on the pedestal. Thank you, Bryan! 

 

 

Cheers and Love to all in this New Year! 
 

 
 
614.439.4718,  
vickydiller@gmail.com 
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